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TO: ALL RSD Families 
FROM: PEGGY DININNO 
SUBJ: Notice to Parents 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S 
BULLETIN 
This Bulletin is published 
periodically to provide 
families with updates 
regarding our vision, district 
goals, curriculum, and 
strategic planning.  As 
always, do not hesitate to 
contact your child’s teacher 
or principal for additional 
assistance. 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Registration for incoming 
kindergarten students will 
take place from March 1st  
to March 4th at each 
elementary school. 
 
New Visitor/License 
Scanning Procedures 
A new Badge Pass Visitor 
management system is being 
introduced and piloted at 
each school building.  All 
visitors will be required to 
provide a valid photo 
identification (driver’s 
license, state-issued ID, 
military ID) that will be 
scanned in to the 
system.   The system will 
then run a check against the 
National Sex Offender 
Registry, produce a dated ID 
Badge with picture and 
maintain a record of who 

checked in and out of the 
building. 

Unplanned or Weather 
Delays and Closings 
When it becomes necessary 
to close school due to 
inclement weather, TV 
stations are notified, our 
web page is updated, and a 
phone message system is 
activated.  The safety of our 
students and staff is 
important to us.  Parents 
always have the option of 
keeping their children at 
home in the event of unsafe 
conditions. 
 
Superintendent/Parent 
Workshops 
Parents are invited and 
encouraged to join Dr. 
DiNinno to learn more about 
District activities and 
programs through informal 
discussions.  Upcoming 
sessions will take place on 
the following dates: 

 March 2nd – 10 a.m. 
to 11 a.m. – Central 
Office 

 April 11th – 6 p.m. to 
7 p.m. – JHSH Library 

 May 4th – 10 a.m. to 
11 a.m. – Central 
Office 

 
2016 – 2017  
School Year Calendar 
Please see the back of this 
page for next year’s school 
calendar. 

Make Up Day - March 24th 
Please note, as a result of 
school being closed 
unexpectedly on February 
16th, students will now have 
school on Thursday, March 
24th. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
Parents are reminded to 
contact the school office 
anytime there is a change  
in your phone number or 
address.   
 
DISTRICT WEB PAGE 
Our School District website 
serves as a valuable tool for 
sharing and communicating 
important information to 
staff and families.  Please 
visit the site regularly and 
review the information.  
www.rsd.k12.pa.us 
 
PSSA/Keystone Testing 
Students in grades 3-8 will be 
involved in PSSA testing 
during the month of April. 
Keystone Exams for Algebra, 
Biology and Literature are 
scheduled to take place in 
May. 

 
Please visit the District’s web 

page for updates and 
announcements related to our 

students’ success.  We are 
proud of so many of their 

accomplishments! 
 

Peggy DiNinno, Superintendent 

 
 

http://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/
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